

Kelvin Grove Primary School

Kelvin Grove, Sydenham, London SE26 6BB

Tel: 020 8699 6300

admin@kelvingrove.lewisham.sch.uk www.kelvingrove.lewisham.sch.uk



@KG_Sydenham

6th March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

We have been invited to play in a Y3/4 Sydenham and Forest Hill Primary Schools football festival at **Elm Lane Playing Fields, Catford, SE6 4LB.** This will take place on Monday 12th March 2018.

The festival will start at approximately at 3.30pm and will be finished by 5.15pm. Spectators are very welcome to stay and show support.

On the day, please ensure your child has suitable footwear to play on grass. Please make sure your child brings appropriate kit, including a coat for wet weather, and has enough to drink. They are welcome to bring a snack for before or after the match. It is also encouraged that children wear shin pads during the matches.

Please return the slip below to Mr Gibbs or the school office.

If you cannot bring your child to the football festival but would like them to take part, please let the office know so arrangements can be made.

Regards			
Mr Gibbs			
Kelvin Grove School			
<u>FAO: Mr Gibbs</u> <u>Y3/4 Football Festival</u>	– Monday 12 th March 2	<u>2018</u>	
Name:	Class:	Medical needs:	
	ion for my child to partic ane Playing Fields, C	ipate in the football league match on I	Monday 12 th
[] I will bring my child	d to the football festival		
Parent/Carer Signature:		_ Contact phone no	





